
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2021-03-16-051  

TO               : ALL PMA MEMBERS 

 

SUBJECT : EXTENSION OF REGISTRATION VALIDITY – NATIONAL  

PRIVACY COMMISSION 

 

DATE      : MARCH 16, 2021 

 

This is to inform you that the National Privacy Commission (NPC) has just launched its new 

easy-to-use EC online registration platform called eRehistro. 

 

In relation to this, the validity of all existing registrations has been extended until June 30, 

2021.  If you are registering as an individual practitioner (de facto DPO) for the first time, 

kindly wait for further announcement from the NPC regarding the step-by-step procedure 

and list of pertinent documents for the eRehistro. 

 

For your reference, you may visit NPC’s website for other information and updates: 

www.privacy.gov.ph.  

 

Thank you! 

Respectfully, 

 

JEHAN ANGELES-MANGAHIS  

Executive Director/Data Protection Officer 

 

 

Noted by: 

 
 

HECTOR M. SANTOS, JR., MD   BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 

Secretary-General    President 

http://www.privacy.gov.ph/

